
Spring, 2021 

Dear 12th Grade Parents, 

Each year, the Educational Grants Committee of the Manhasset SCA administers 
funds to assist Manhasset High School graduates in furthering their education in 
academic, business and technical fields. 

All seniors are eligible to apply for a need-based educational grant. Demonstrated 
financial need and character are the primary considerations for the SCA 
Educational Grant application. All applications are strictly confidential and the 
names of the recipients are not announced. 

Limited funds make it impossible to underwrite the entire financial needs of any 
student. Over the past several years, grants have ranged from $250 to $2,000 per 
student, subject to annual renewal. Other private and government agencies that 
offer assistance should be explored prior to submitting the application. 

Application forms are available for download on the SCA website 
(www.manhassetsca.org) and in the Guidance Office. The form must be completed 
and returned by May 21st for the committee to consider the application. 
Applications should be submitted even if the college financial aid process has not 
been finalized. Applicants will be notified of the Committee’s decision at the 
earliest possible date. Please contact me, at the email below, with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Ruth Geismar   Paula Chiarucci 
Chairpersons 
SCA Educational Grants 2021-22 
scaeducationalgrants@gmail.com 

Funding for post high school education is also available for legal Manhasset residents through the 
Manhasset Student Aid Assocation (MSAA). Send a copy of the same application to MSAA, see 
application for details. 
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